NOTICE OF JOINT PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE THE LEWIS COUNTY BOARD OF
COUNTY COMMISSIONERS AND THE
CHEHALIS RIVER BASIN FLOOD CONTROL ZONE DISTRICT SUPERVISORS
AND INTENT TO ADOPT

Comprehensive Flood Hazard Management Plan

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a joint public hearing will be held before the Lewis County Board of
County Commissioners and the Chehalis River Basin Flood Control Zone District Supervisors in the
Commissioners’ Hearing room on the second floor of the Historical Courthouse, 351 NW North Street,
Chehalis, Washington, on November 30, 2021. The hearing will be held at or after 10:00 a.m. for the
purpose of receiving public testimony on the adoption of a resolution approving the Comprehensive
Flood Hazard Management Plan (CFHMP). Interested parties are encouraged to check the
Commissioners’ Business Meeting agenda for the Zoom log-in details. The agenda will be posted at least

24 hours in advance of the meeting on the Lewis County Agendas & Calendar webpage.

https://lewiscountywa.gov/offices/commissioners/agendas-calendar/

Copies of the proposed CFHMP are available for review at the following location:
Board of County Commissioners

351 NW North St

Chehalis, WA 98532

Or online at: https://www.chehalisriverbasinfczd.com/cfhmp

This meeting site is barrier free. People needing special assistance or accommodations should contact the Clerk of
the Board 72 hours in advance of the meeting. Phone: (360) 740-1419

PUBLISH: in the Chronicle, on November 18 and November 25, 2021 and in the East County Journal, on
November 24, 2021
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